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Hello New Century Families! 

The thermometer says winter, but the 

calendar says Happy Spring!  Keep 

sending your child to school in 

appropriate winter clothing so they are 

able to play comfortably at recess. 

Also,unless we get an April snowstorm, 

snow pants are no longer needed after 

Spring Break.  Do consider sending boots 

to school with your child even after 

Spring Break, in case of mud in the 

grassy areas. 

 

In April, students in grades 3, 4, and 5 

will be taking the Wisconsin Forward 

Exam, which is our state assessment. 

This assessment is one measurement 

used by the Department of Public 

Instruction to determine our school 

report card. (See this website for school 

report cards: 

https://apps2.dpi.wi.gov/reportcards/​). 
Along with local assessments, the 

Forward Exam can provide additional 

insight into how your child is progressing 

in relation to the Wisconsin State 

Standards. ​Your child’s classroom 

teacher will provide the dates and times 

when testing will occur.  Kindly avoid 

scheduling appointments during these 

times.  Please talk to your child about 

giving their best effort each day, and 

help ensure they come to school well 

rested.   

 

Summer School!  The Verona Area School 

District offers a wide variety of Summer 

School courses for students in grades 

K-12.  Check out the following link 

sometime over Spring Break, ​to see the 

2018 VASD summer school course listing.   

http://www.verona.k12.wi.us/for_families

/summer_activities/summer_school/ 

 

Thank you parents for all you do to make 

our New Century School successful!  We 

appreciate how you help with breakfast 

and recess.  We enjoy the special 

activities you plan, such as the school 

dance and After School Programming. We 

are grateful for all the fundraising 

events you plan and organize.  We are 

thankful to you for purchasing Butter 

Braids.  We are thrilled to have you 

present on our field trips. Thank you, 

parents!  We love having you as an 

integral part of our school community.   

 

Wishing you all a wonderful and safe 

Spring Break! 

 

With Warm Regards,  

Ann Princl, NCS Director 

https://apps2.dpi.wi.gov/reportcards/
http://www.verona.k12.wi.us/for_families/summer_activities/summer_school/
http://www.verona.k12.wi.us/for_families/summer_activities/summer_school/


 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

March 23  2/3 Field Trip to Mammoth 

Exhibit & a fire station tour 

(8:30-11:00 am) 

March 23  K/1 Field Trip to March 

Mammoth Exhibit at Verona 

Public Library (12:15-1:30 pm) 

March 26-30  NO SCHOOL – SPRING BREAK 

Sometime 

between 

March 26-30 

Summer School Brochures 

Available Online 

April 10  FIRST DAY of Ukulele After 

School Club (2:35-4:00 pm) 

April 12  Monk’s Fundraising Night for 

NCS (4:00-9:00 pm) 

April 13  Mrs. Klawiter’s class Field Trip 

to the Henry Vilas Zoo  

(9:00 am-12:50 pm) 

April 13  4/5 classes set up Terrace 

Town at the Monona Terrace 

(8:45-11:45 am) 

April 14  FREE Terrace Town Event 

showcasing NCS model city 

(10:00 am-4:00 pm) 

April 17  Ukulele After School Club 

(2:35-4:00 pm) 

April 24  LAST DAY of Ukulele After 

School Club (2:35-4:00 pm) 

May 3  5th Grade History Play in Step 

Room (1:20-2:20 pm) 

May 4  5th Grade History Play in Step 

Room  (8:30-9:30 am) 

May 6  2nd Annual NCS Pancake 

Breakfast at BPNN 

(8:00-11:30 am) 

May 8  NCS Art Show (6:00 pm) and 

Spring Concert (6:30 pm)  

May 17  Welcome to Kindergarten 

Evening (K Orientation) at NCS 

(6:15-7:15 pm) 

May 31  5
th
 Grade Graduation in Step 

Room (5:45-6:30 pm) 

May 31  NCS Family Ice Cream Social 

(6:30-7:15 pm) 

June 1  5
th
 Grade Evening Party at NCS 

June 6  Field Day at the Goodman 

Campus and Aquatic Center 

(Times are not yet determined) 

PLEASE CONTINUE TO REFER TO THE NCS 

PARENT GOOGLE CALENDAR AND THE NCS WEB 

PAGE ON THE DISTRICT WEBSITE 

(​nccs.verona.k12.wi.us​) FOR INFORMATION ON 

WHEN CLASSES HAVE GYM, LIBRARY, FIELD 

TRIPS, AND FOR OTHER SPECIAL NCS EVENTS 

AND MEETINGS.  
 

 

 

 

NO SCHOOL ON MARCH 26-30 

ALL VASD schools will be closed for 

Spring Break March 26-30.  We will 

return to school on April, 2.  Enjoy the 

time off with your children! 

 

If your student will be gone for an extra 

day or more either before or after 

Spring Break, please let your child’s 

teacher and the NCS know of this 

absence as soon as possible so that we 

can all plan for it​. 
 

 

ENJOY A MEAL AT MONK’S & 20% 

GOES TO NCS: APRIL 12TH 4-9 PM 

Please join us for our first ever 

fundraiser at Monk’s Restaurant (​1050 N 

Edge Trail, Verona​) on Thursday, April 

12, from 4:00-9:00 pm. Just mention that 

you are participating in the New Century 

School fundraiser and 20% of your 

purchase total will be donated to NCS. 

Consider encouraging your friends, 

family, and neighbors to participate, too! 

Hope to see you there! 

 

http://nccs.verona.k12.wi.us/
https://maps.google.com/?q=1050+N+Edge+Trail,+Verona&entry=gmail&source=g
https://maps.google.com/?q=1050+N+Edge+Trail,+Verona&entry=gmail&source=g


 

 

SUMMER SCHOOL 2018 

REGISTRATION OPENS APRIL 18  

The Verona Area School District offers a 

wide variety of Summer School courses 

for students in grades K-12.  Sometime 

during Spring Break, the 2018 VASD 

Summer School Course listings will be 

posted and made available online. 

Registration opens on April 18th.  Here is 

the link for you to check over Spring 

Break:   

http://www.verona.k12.wi.us/for_families

/summer_activities/summer_school/ 

 

  

MAIN STREET VERONA BANNER 

ARTWORK CONTEST HAS 

 2 NCS WINNERS!! 

Results are finally in for the Main St. 

Verona banner artwork contest held by 

the Verona Area Education Foundation! 

NCS has two students, Derek Schroedl 

and Kate Leuer, whose artwork was 

chosen to be displayed on a city banner 

along Verona's Main Street! Artwork will 

be installed in April or May, weather 

permitting, and will remain in place at 

least until the winter holiday season. 

Shown here are the great banner 

pictures our students submitted! Derek's 

is the cheese theme and Kate's is the 

Verona theme.​  ​Congratulations to Derek 

Schroedl and Kate Leuer who were 2 out 

of 36 banners chosen from 111 submitted 

art pieces! 

   

 

 

 

FREE EVENT ON APRIL 14TH FOR 

FAMILIES TO SEE OUR NCS 

TERRACE TOWN MODEL OF OUR 

COMMUNITY THAT OUR 

4TH AND 5TH GRADERS CREATED 

On Friday, April 13​th, the NCS 4/5 

learners will go to Monona Terrace to 

install the models they are busily 

designing and building for Terrace Town. 

Terrace Town is project-based learning 

that connects architecture and design to 

math, language arts, science & social 

studies.  Students have spent several 

weeks on city planning and design topics, 

culminating in their design & construction 

of a sustainable city out of recycled 

http://www.verona.k12.wi.us/for_families/summer_activities/summer_school/
http://www.verona.k12.wi.us/for_families/summer_activities/summer_school/



